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Friday 28th January 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We have had a challenging week at Broadbottom, with significant staff absence, and at this point may still 

have staff off next week.  

As you will all be too familiar, the situation with negative testing is on a daily basis, and at this point some 

of our staff will not be able to confirm their attendance until Monday. 

Therefore, unfortunately school will have to cancel clubs next week, with the hope of recommencing them 

again from Tuesday  the 8th  of February 2022. 

I am aware that you have not received confirmation yet of the clubs your child will be attending, we will get 

something out to you next week with this information, or you can call into the school office. 

Parent evening was scheduled for the 7th of February 2022. Rates continue to be very high in our school 

community at present. Therefore, parent consultations have  been  postponed until after half term, when 

we will confirm the new date. 

Thank you for your understanding have a good weekend. 

 

Regards 

 

Mrs Marrow 
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